Roads Committee Meeting

Boston Heights Town Hall

September 21, 2015 5:00PM

Attendees: Mayor Goncy, Superintendent Pickering, Engineer Krock,

Councilmen Bartko & Fenn

1. Road superintendent Report

Made new parking area West of the Town Hall

Ditching and repair work on Wellington Ct.

Work on Park:

Drainage swale for playground area

Increased size of 2 parking areas along the park road

Removed tree & stump, removed low hanging branches

2. Engineer Report

Water lines will start October 5 on Beverly Rd.

Remaining streets will be done on a monthly basis

The Ledges repair work is completed

Repaving work on Akron-Cleveland road and Olde Eight may be delayed by one year

3. Meeting with Park Board

Park Board Members Linda Bremenour and Pam Williams discussed work assignments for the Fall Festival on September 26th .

Ronald Fenn, Chairman